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Message from the 

PTA 

The PTA has previously been able to 
successfully apply for charity grants 

which have been instrumental in 

providing equipment for our 

children.  Should you come across any 

grants that may be appropriate, please 

do let us know 

(secretary@friendsoflaunton.co.uk) so 

that we can assess and apply for them.  
 

We continue to value your support of 

PTA initiatives and will keep you 

informed of future meetings, activities 

and elections.  

 

You will still be able to support our 
charity using the following links: 

 

Fundraising Links 

Easyfundraising 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cau

ses/launtonschool/ and click ‘support 

us’ 

 
Amazon Smile User Guide 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17

e5V7dEzMdtWvVjvomFQ8IPO17f2vm

VOyE6fdBDZs9A/mobilebasic 

 

Please also join our Facebook group. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/9023

21096595892/?ref=share 
 

Friends of Launton School (PTA) 

Trustees 

AN INVITATION FROM ST 
MARY’S CHURCH 

 
You are welcome to come 

along to our Zoom 
Family Candlemas Service 

7 February at 10am 

  
Details available from Revd 

Peter on 
revpeterwright@gmail.com     

  or  01869 572272 

    

 

 

Message from Mrs. Paterson 

Learning Online and Keeping Safe 

Safer Internet Day 2021 will be celebrated around the 

world on Tuesday 9th February. The global theme is 

‘together for a better internet’. The focus is how 

young people can tell fact from fiction when using the 

internet. You can get involved by visiting their 

website below which has lots of advice, activities and 

films.  Teachers will be talking to children about this 

during their live lessons next week and children in 

KS2 will have activities to complete as part of their 

remote learning. 

 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safe r-internet-

day/safer-internet-day2021/i-am-parent-or-carer 

 

At Launton Primary School we follow the SMART 

rules when using the Internet: 
 

 
https://www.childnet.com/ 

 

 

Meeting Times 

 

 
Chestnut Class 9.10am 

Reading Groups 11.10am 

 

Willow Class 9.30am 

Reading Groups 11.30am  

 

Rowan Class 9.50am 

Reading Groups 1.00pm 

 

Oak Class 10.10am 

Reading Groups 1.20pm 

 

Beech Class 10.30am 

Reading Groups 1.40pm 

 

Ash Class 10.50am 

Reading Groups 11.50am 
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Dates for your 

diary 

 

 

 
Term dates 2020-2021 

 

Term Dates 2021 2022  

 

Updates and Reminders 
 

Launton Online Classroom Code of Conduct 

  
Please be aware the bridge into the village will be closed from Monday 8th 
February until 1st April. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are participating in the next round of Street Tag. 

Street Tag Oxfordshire Schools Games 

Season 2 from Jan 2021 

Full information about the season and how to join, here.  

Government guidance states that “Parents 
and carers who are critical workers should 
keep their children at home if they can.” 
Please email the school office on those days 
that you find that you can keep your child 
safely at home, when we had expected them 
to need a place at school. 

COVID 19 Information for Parents and 
Carers link  
 

Coronavirus Testing Information link 
 
School Health Nurse Newsletter Term 3 link.  
 
 

Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food 
allergies. To ensure the safety of all of our children please avoid sending 
your child to school with anything that contains nuts.  

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Page/Detail/term-dates-1
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/cba18e97-fdfa-488e-8c09-411ad5061be9/Confirmed%20Term%20Dates%202021%202022.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/5dd3039c-8e40-4ffa-b0e7-6bbeda0ab39a/e8ba185b-8120-45fd-b1c3-131f6db73511/Code%20of%20Conduct%20for%20Online%20Classroom%20for%20Website.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/77a9722f-ae36-42cb-944a-35b2c4d99c25/Oxfordshire%20School%20Games%20Street%20Tag.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/03fe2564-06dd-4539-88d4-93ea6a502505/54a34ca7-035a-4227-ab22-4bd656761d8b/COVID%2019%20Parents%20Carers.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/96f4e315-92b4-4958-93b1-3847d0dab2d5/23rd%20September%20%20%20PHE%20letter%20to%20parents%20and%20guardians%20Coronavirus%20testing%20information.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/38927b9d-b700-4367-b50c-bca309da75e2/8cc3655d-4975-4338-b1bd-2c5e88a8a6ca/School%20Nurse%20Primary%20School%20Parents%20Newsletter%20Term%203%20Feb%202021.pdf
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